White, Jeremy

From: Morgan, Elizabeth

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 12:43 PM
To: White, Jeremy

Subject: FW: Flood Update

724 Washington

From: Hatcher, Irene

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 1:02 PM
To: Morgan, Elizabeth

Subject: RE: Flood Update

FEET

From: Morgan, Elizabeth

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 12:53 PM
To: Hatcher, Irene

Subject: RE: Flood Update

Irene

Did you mean inches(”) or feet(’) of water?

From: Hatcher, Irene

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 10:15 AM
To: Morgan, Elizabeth

Subject: Flood Update

724 Washington Street, house flooded during the Sunday storm. Billy wet to the location. The insurance adjustor was
there and advised that there was between 4’ to 7’ of water inside the home. The house is in a flood plain. Contact
information below:

Stacy Beck
972.896.4356

Irene C. Hatcher

Conservation | Water | Waste Water |
Streets | Backflow | Animal Control Coordinator
City of Rockwall

385 S. Goliad

Conservation 972.772.6435

Public Works | Backflow 972.771.7730
Street Department 972.772.6791
Animal Control 972.771.7790

Fax: 972.771.7734
ihatcher@rockwall.com
www.rockwall.com/green




